
TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

In accordance with the Town of Newport, NH Ordinance "REGULATION OF
THE OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLES ON LIMITED WEIGHT STREETS
AND HIGHWAYS",  all  Class V roads in the Town of Newport are hereby
posted for 6-ton load limits effective MARCH 7, 2016.  Questions may be
directed to the Newport Highway Department.

William C. Scanlon
Highway Superintendent
863-3650


